
 
 
BEHLMAN  ELECTRONICS 
 
 
Behlman will be closed for Christmas and New Year Holidays from December 23rd through January 
2nd. We will resume normal operating schedule on Tuesday, January 3rd 2017.  
 
We want to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in Behlman products and to wish you and 
all members of your organization a healthy, happy holiday season and a very prosperous new year.  
 
 
 
 
 

Best Regards and Merry Christmas & Happy Holidays 


